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NEXT MEETING: Thursday, December 9 @ 7:00 pm, Macoskey Center - Harmony House, Pizza &  
Pop will be provided!! 11/10/99 meeting attendance: C. Cooper,  W. Taylor, T. Reynolds, V. Kefeli, M. Dunn, T. 
Danehy, D. Peart, S. Smith, Deanne, James, and Tim Gillen, J. Belgredan, S. Krysko, and Mary Ann King. 

 
 

CITIZENS’ VOLUNTEER MONITORING PROGRAM  
On October 15 and 16, a workshop was 
held at Jennings Environmental Education 
Center in an effort to work with the 
interested public on water monitoring 
techniques and passive options for 
treatment of abandoned mine drainage.  
About fifty(!!) people attended the 
workshop.  This was one of several 
workshops held throughout the state. 
Thank you to the Canaan Valley Institute, 
PA DEP, Jennings Environmental 
Education Center, Western Pennsylvania 
Coalition for Abandoned Mine 
Reclamation, Slippery Rock Watershed 
Coalition, the Biology Department at 
Slippery Rock University, and all the 
citizens who participated.  Thank you to Diane Wilson, Janie French Margaret Dunn, Mark Killar, Will Taylor, Jo 
Ann Albert, Tim Danehy, and Dean Denicola for all their help in presenting.  The enthusiasm was appreciated!  

 
Thank you to the Pittsburgh Tribune Review for an e xcellent article.  This was printed on Saturday 

November 13,1999 page 2, by Larry Sanata.  

 
Slippery Rock Creek shows signs of rebirth  

 
 
Thanks to The William & Frances Aloe Charitable Foundation, Amerikohl Mining, Inc., Quality Aggregates Inc., and Allegheny Mineral Corporation for 
their support.  For more information contact:  Slippery Rock Watershed Coalition, c/o Stream Restoration Incorporated (PA non-profit), 3016 Unionville 
Road, Cranberry Twp., PA 16066, (724)776-0161, fax (724)776-0166,  sri@ccia.com.   December Distribution: 413 copies 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


